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PROJECT ABSTRACT:  

The purpose of this project is to gain a better understanding of the floristic and microbial composition of wetland communities that occur within NPS boundaries on the southern portion of Bryce Canyon NP. Field inventories and a floristic collection of plants occurring in moist areas over multiple collecting periods during the 2011 season are expected to increase the documented flora of the Park and provide information on associated soil microbial communities.  At the completion of Phase I, updated information on the flora and soils of Bryce Canyon NP will be compiled into a Report available to Park staff, researchers, and the general public. 

